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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS1 Christmas Concerts 
 

As part of our Christmas celebrations, the children are learning a small 
selection of festive songs. Years One and Two will be coming together to share 
their singing in a festive Christmas concert. For this, we ask that children have 
a Christmas jumper for their performance days. Please don’t buy specially 
and if children don’t have a jumper, then Christmassy or plain clothes will be 
fine. The children have made Christmas hats to wear during their 
performances.  
 
Please can your child bring their jumper/Christmassy clothing in by     
Thursday 7th December in a named carrier bag. 
 
We welcome you to the concerts on either, Tuesday 12th December at 
10am or Wednesday 13th December at 2pm, and hope you enjoy our 
festive celebrations! If you are yet to order your tickets, please check the email 
sent on Thursday 9th November which contains a link to a Google form to 
book tickets. 
  
 
 
 
Merry Christmas,   
 
Year One and Year Two.   
 


